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disappearance of Gigi. It tells of the travels of a small cat across the stars as
she tries to make new friends with the animal constellations.
Cat Came Back and Other Stories Doug Downie 2011-09 A collection of short, short
stories and a novella about everyday life and the search for meaning. Influences
are Charles Bukowski, John Fante, Knut Hamsun, Louis-Ferdinand Celine, Ernest
Hemingway.
Een kat achterlaten Haruki Murakami 2020-11-03 In ‘Een kat achterlaten’, een
autobiografische verhaal, stipt Haruki Murakami een paar schijnbaar terloopse
herinneringen aan die hem bij nader inzien een diep gevoel van verbondenheid met
zijn vader verschaffen. Diens verhalen over zijn militaire dienstjaren in China
blijken bovendien een onuitwisbare indruk op de schrijver te hebben gemaakt.
Haruki Murakami heeft veel onderwerpen aangestipt in zijn lange carrière, maar één
thema liet hij tot nu toe onaangeroerd: zijn vader. Meer dan twintig jaar lang
hadden vader en zoon Murakami nauwelijks contact met elkaar; pas kort voordat zijn
vader stierf, heeft de schrijver hun band kunnen herstellen.
The Cat Who Came to Breakfast Lilian Jackson Braun 1995-03-01 Jim Qwilleran and
his cats scramble for clues when peaceful Breakfast Island is turned upside-down
by murder in this mystery in the New York Times bestselling Cat Who series.
Qwilleran and the cats are visiting an island known by many names. Qwill has
always called it Breakfast Island, but to the taciturn natives, it’s Providence
Island. To the rich summer resident, it’s Grand Island—and to the developers and
tourists who are turning this once-peaceful place into a circus, it’s Pear Island.
But when some odd “accidents” occur, including a fatal boat explosion, Qwill
suspects sabotage and sets out to investigate—because murder by any other name is
just as deadly...
The Leisure Hour 1895
Haunted Buffalo Dwayne Claud 2009-08-31 Learn the spooky secrets of upstate New
York in this haunting historical tour—photos included! Embark upon the haunted
adventure of a lifetime using this comprehensive guide to some of Buffalo’s
spookiest sites. Avid ghost hunter and paranormal investigator Dwayne Claud and
researcher Cassidy O’Connor present stories of the city’s most acclaimed spooks
and spirits, such as Tanya, the five-year-old who can be spotted bouncing on guest
beds at the Grand Island Holiday Inn. The book includes twisted tales from the
Buffalo Psychiatric Center, as well as stories of roaming spirits at Frontier
House—a hotel frequented by figures such as Mark Twain and President McKinley.
This gripping collection of ghostly tales is sure to thrill anyone fascinated by
the unknown.
The Cat who Went Into the Closet Lilian Jackson Braun 1994 While sifting through
closets of junk in the mansion they have rented, Qwilleran and his feline
companions, Koko and Yum Yum, uncover a mystery involving the suicide of the
former owner and the murder of a potato farmer. Reprint.
Don't Be Silly, Mr. Twiddle! Enid Blyton 2022-08-01 DigiCat Publishing presents to
you this special edition of "Don't Be Silly, Mr. Twiddle!" by Enid Blyton. DigiCat
Publishing considers every written word to be a legacy of humankind. Every DigiCat
book has been carefully reproduced for republishing in a new modern format. The
books are available in print, as well as ebooks. DigiCat hopes you will treat this
work with the acknowledgment and passion it deserves as a classic of world
literature.
The Cat who Said Cheese Lilian Jackson Braun 1996 When a bombing wrecks a hotel,
kills a housekeeper, and threatens to destroy the Great Food Explo, Qwilleran and
his feline sleuths, Koko and Yum Yum, embark on a culinary quest to find a killer.
By the author of The Cat Who Came to Breakfast. 175,000 first printing. $100,000
ad/promo.
The Cat Who Brought Down The House Lilian Jackson Braun 2003-12-30 Siamese cat
Koko’s stage debut is postponed when Jim Qwilleran suspects the feline’s costar
may be guilty of murder in this Cat Who mystery—the 25th in the New York Times
bestselling series! Jim Qwilleran lives in Pickax, a small town 400 miles north of
everywhere, and writes for a small newspaper. He stands tall and straight. He
dates a librarian. His roommates are two abandoned cats that he adopted along the
way, one of them quite remarkable. Qwilleran has a secret that he shares with no
one—or hardly anyone. His male cat, Koko, has an uncanny intuition that can tell
right from wrong and frequently sniffs out the evildoer... Retiring in Pickax,
actress Thelma Thackeray has decided to start a film club and organize a
fundraiser revue, starring Koko the cat. But Thelma's celebrated arrival takes an
unpleasant turn when the strange circumstances of her twin brother's recent death
seem suspicious to Jim Qwilleran. Qwill needs a helping paw in this case. But will
Koko deign to take time from his stage debut?
De Kat die van achteren naar voren las Lilian Jackson Braun 1997 Met hulp van een
Siamese kat probeert een verslaggever een moordenaar in kunstschilderskringen te
ontmaskeren.
The Trinity of Evil David M. Atkinson 2002-05-01
The Cat who Went Up the Creek Lilian Jackson Braun 2002 Koko, Yum Yum, and James
Qwilleran embark on their latest mystery when gold prospectors, wildlife
photographers, and pirates arrive at the Nutcracker Inn to take part in a game.
No Special Skills Ms. E's Database 2011-11-09 Minimum wage jobs, no savings, no
retirement funds, no special skills, and a wedding to pay for. Chances are slim to
none in getting promoted at work. Is gambling a quicker return on investment and a
viable money market strategy?
The Bernie Rhodenbarr Mysteries Lawrence Block 2011-12-08 Five novels in the
unforgettable Bernie Rhodenbarr series. THE BURGLAR WHO TRADED TED WILLIAMS:
Bernie Rhodenbarr is trying to make an honest living, but when his new landlord
raises the rent, there's only one thing left for a reformed burglar to do. On his
first night back on the job, Bernie finds not only a stash of cash but a very dead
body. Yet the next day the police are blaming him for a different burglary. To
prove himself 'innocent', Bernie's got to pull out all his master skills to
uncover a scheme he should have been smart enough to avoid, or at least get a
piece of... THE BURGLAR WHO THOUGHT HE WAS BOGART: Of all the bookstores in the
world, she walked into his. That's where Bernie Rhodenbarr met the woman of his
dreams, the alluring Ilona. Both fans of Bogart films, the two begin spending
every night together. Then a tempting offer sees Bernie back on the job. But when
his employer is killed and Ilona goes missing, Bernie finds himself on the tail of
an elusive killer. THE BURGLAR IN THE LIBRARY: Bernie rarely ventures outside
Manhattan but he's excited by the prospect of a getaway at a remote upstate B&B.
That is until there's an isolating snowstorm, downed phone lines, the surprise
arrival of his lover and her new husband, and a steadily increasing body count.
And it's up to Bernie to figure out who did it - or be the next one to die. THE
BURGLAR IN THE RYE: Bernie is on the prowl again, but after his latest employer is

Three Complete Novels Lilian Jackson Braun 1996 Jim Qwilleran and his remarkable
feline sleuths, Koko and Yum Yum, appear in a delightful trio of whodunits--The
Cat Who Wasn't There, The Cat Who Went into the Closet, and The Cat Who Came to
Breakfast--in an unabridged omnibus edition of the popular mysteries.
The Cat who Played Post Office Lilian Jackson Braun 1987 Reporter Jim Qwilleran
and his clue-seeking Siamese cats, KoKo and Yum-Yum, receive an unexpected
inheritance, move into the rich-and-famous circuit, and find their taste for the
good life spoiled by a shocking murder
The Cat Who Came to Breakfast Lilian Jackson Braun 1995-02-01 When a cabin cruiser
mysteriously explodes in the marina of Breakfast Island, newspaper reporter Jim
Qwilleran and his feline companions investigate shady happenings at the hot
vacation spot.
The Cat Who Came to Breakfast.--Audio Recording Lilian Jackson Braun 1993
The Cat who Came to Breakfast Lilian Jackson Braun 1995 When a cabin cruiser
mysteriously explodes in the marina of Breakfast Island, newspaper reporter Jim
Qwilleran and his feline companions investigate shady happenings at the hot
vacation spot
BEWARE! Of the Cat's Meow Daniel Desjardin 2014-07-14 When you listen to a cat’s
meow what is it telling you? Are they hungry? Is it that their warning you of
possible danger? Do they want to go outside or come in? Are they looking for
attention? If you’re a cat lover or animal person, these may be just a few
questions on your mind when you hear a cat’s meow! Your imagination could run wild
just as it does in this story. There is telepathic mind reading from cats to
humans and vice versa. There’s an orphaned cat that actually did find a wonderful
loving home. There are cats that bought joy to their owners and sadness to others
seeking revenge after discovering an unfaithful lover, husband or even partner.
There are colorful characters in this novel that will make you laugh out loud.
Misty and Picasso were Daniels’ two cats whom he loved and cherished while they
were in his household for many years. Simon was as Orphan, Marvin and Daisy where
homeless but no more! Romeo was a gift of love to a loved one who was feeling low
for a period of time. Crazy and Tiger were house guest for a short time while
falling in love with them and had to let them go. Isis was named after an Egyptian
Goddess by her owner who also inspired Daniel as one of the characters in this
novel that will make you laugh. So whenever you hear a cat’s meow, beware they are
trying to tell you something.
The Cat who Came to Breakfast 2011 The development of a major resort complex at
the southern end of Breakfast Island is causing a ruckus. Local residents, summer
people and mainland fishermen are all hopping mad that the peace of their island
retreat is being shattered. Then a cabin cruiser explodes in the marina causing
general alarm. But when a series of deadly "accidents" follow on the heels of the
mysterious explosion, Qwilleran begins to wonder if sabotage is involved. In
search of a good story for his newspaper column, Qwill and the cats set off for
Breakfast Island. Why are people suddenly being killed? And what do the deaths
have to do with the rapid transformation of this island? Of course, Qwill, Koko
and Yum Yum are on the case.
The Cat that Came in from the Cold Philip Brown 1977
The Bat That Came to Breakfast H. D. Vesser 2019-01-28 Zoe liked Bats. She had
dreams in bat... flying wildly, chasing bugs in her dreams. She even asked her
mother if she could have one for a pet. But the bats must have heard her, because
one day... A BAT came to breakfast
Lydia Miranda Rumina 2002-08-01 Lydia is a true story, a fascinating tale about a
brave young woman in search of love and total freedom. Lydia is an ambitious,
strong-minded girl with a middle class background, that follows her dreams to
discover her creativity and become an amazing artist. It is a controversial story
about a small, unimportant girl entering a wide new world, starting from scratch,
always finding practical solutions that change her life style rapidly. In search
of her teacher, she dedicates herself to many different techniques that open the
memory of her childhood and past incarnations, thus revealing the secrets of the
unknown that keep following and frightening her from her birth. As she progresses,
she loses weight, heals herself of cancer and other illnesses, overcomes other
great difficulties, and step by step, comes from "thorns to the stars". But most
of all, she makes her deepest wish come true - she finds her long awaited twin
soul, with whom all parts of her life unite and make sense. Although she is
connected with her higher self through her wise teacher, she is denied
spirituality through the form of false prophets, and narrow-minded individuals in
search of power and magic.
The Second Cat Megapack Pamela Sargent 2013-07-19 Cats have beguiled writers for
as long as fiction has existed. Our second anthology of cat stories includes
feline fantasies, science fiction, mysteries, mythology, westerns, romances,
memoirs, horror, and some pieces that just defy description—27 stories, 2 poems,
and a play! Included are: INTRODUCTION: ALL CATS ARE GRAY..., by Robert Reginald
THE CATS OF ULTHAR, by H. P. Lovecraft THE CAT WITH THE TULIP FACE, by A. R.
Morlan THE STORY OF THE FAITHFUL CAT, by Lord Redesdale ZUT, by Guy Wetmore Carryl
THE MOUNTAIN CAGE, by Pamela Sargent MADAME JOLICŒUR'S CAT, by Thomas A. Janvier
THE CAT THAT WALKED BY HIMSELF, by Rudyard Kipling THE WOMAN WHO HATED CATS, by
Margaret St. John Bathe GIPSY, by Booth Tarkington THE CAT WHO CHANGED INTO A
WOMAN, by Eugène Scribe, Translated by Frank J. Morlock (play) A CARGO OF CAT, by
Ambrose Bierce THE HUNTER CATS OF CONNORLOA, by Helen Hunt Jackson WHITE COMMA, by
A. R. Morlan (poem) NINE LIVES, by E. Nesbit THE BLACK CAT OF THE OLD MANOR HOUSE,
by Elliott O’Donnell MONCRIF’S CATS: FIRST LETTER, by François-Augustin Paradis de
Moncrif, Translated by Reginald Bretnor CAT, by Reginald Bretnor EPITAPH OF A CAT,
by Joachim du Bellay, Translated by R. N. Curry (poem) TRAPS, by Jack Dann and
George Zebrowski THE BLACK CAT’S EYES, by Benjamin F. Ferrill TO A CAT, by
Algernon Charles Swinburne (poem) SHIREEN AND HER FRIENDS: PAGES FROM THE LIFE OF
A PERSIAN CAT, by Gordon Stables CAT ON A HOT TAR ROOF, by Gary Lovisi CATS AND
CANDY, by Mark Twain CRY FROM A FAR PLANET, by Tom Godwin CAT THIEF, by Ernest
Dudley LEGEND OF THE CAT, by Mary Rocker-Gramlich and Charles Allen Gramlich CAT
BURGLAR, by Robert Reginald CALVIN, by Charles Dudley Warner And don't forget to
search this ebook store for "Wildside Megapack" to see all the entries in the
series, covering fantasy, science fiction, mysteries, westerns, author
collections...and much, much more!
The Cat and the Moon John Peaseland 2017-05-05 When our family cat Gigi, died
suddenly one evening when my granddaughters were in bed, I had some dickens of a
job explaining what had happened to her when they came down for breakfast. Death
is a difficult subject for anyone to grasp, more especially children and so I came
up with the story of The Cat and the Moon as the best way to explain to them the
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murdered, he begins to wonder if he's been set up by a criminal - one who is
almost as clever as he is. THE BURGLAR ON THE PROWL: What starts out as an easy
job soon sees Bernie in big trouble. And this time it includes his arrest, no less
than four murders, and more outrageous coincidences than any self-preserving felon
should ever be required to tie together.
Hispanic Folktales from New Mexico Stanley Linn Robe 1977
The Cat Who Turned On and Off Lilian Jackson Braun 1986-12-01 Brilliant Siamese
cats Koko and Yum Yum help reporter Jim Qwilleran solve a complicated murder plot
in this mystery in the bestselling Cat Who series. When Qwilleran decides to do a
feature story on Junktown, he gets more than he bargained for. Not the dope den he
anticipated, Junktown is a haven for antique dealers and collectors—as strange a
lot as the crafty reporter has ever encountered. When a mysterious fall ends the
career—and the life—of one of Junktown's leading citizens, Qwilleran is convinced
it was no accident. But, as usual, it takes Koko to prove he's right.
Jupiter and the Cats G.J. LaGarr 2022-01-27 If you like cats as I do, you have
perhaps thought about the possibility that they have a mysterious power of
communicating with humans simply by staring into your eyes. Every cat has their
own personality, and some seem to read your mind, even to the point of being
creepy. I never thought my cats were creepy, but they definitely expose the window
to their soul when they stare into my eyes. I suppose all they really want is to
be fed and petted, but sometimes it seems like it’s a lot more than just that. Cat
lovers know exactly what I’m referring to. So the next time you have your cat on
your lap, look deep into their eyes, and I think you will see way beyond just
their eyes. Just like Jupiter.
The Cat Who Wasn't There Lilian Jackson Braun 1993-06-01 In this mystery in the
bestselling Cat Who series, Jim Qwilleran takes a trip to Scotland and brings home
a case that only his cats Koko and Yum Yum can solve... Qwill’s on his way to
Scotland—and on his way to solving another purr-plexing mystery. But this time,
Koko’s nowhere near the scene of the crime. He and Yum Yum are back in Pickax,
being coddled by a catsitter...but Koko won’t sit still once Qwill’s traveling
party returns—minus one member. He’s behaving oddly, and Qwill knows what that
means: Koko may have been miles away from the murder scene—but he’s just a whisker
away from cracking the case!
The Burglar Who Traded Ted Williams Lawrence Block 2009-10-13 Bernie Rhodenbarr is
actually trying to earn an honest living. It's been an entire year since he's
entered anyone's abode illegally to help himself to their valuables. But now an
unscrupulous landlord's threat to increase Bernie's rent by 1,000% is driving the
bookseller and reformed burglar back to a life of crime -- though, in all
fairness, it's a very short trip. And when the cops wrongly accuse him of stealing
a priceless collection of baseball cards, Bernie's stuck with a worthless alibi
since he was busy burgling a different apartment at the time . . . one that
happened to contain a dead body locked inside a bathroom. So Bernie has a dilemma.
He can trade a burglary charge for a murder rap. Or he can shuffle all the cards
himself and try to find the joker in the deck -- someone, perhaps, who believes
that homicide is the real Great American Pastime.
De kat die naar Parijs ging Peter Gethers 2012-08-28 Het leven van Peter Gethers
verandert onherroepelijk als hij van zijn vriendin een klein, grijs katje met
dubbelgevouwen oren krijgt, een Scottish Fold, die hij Norton noemt. Hoewel Peter
helemaal niet van katten houdt, steelt dit knappe katje direct zijn hart. De twee
worden onafscheidelijk en reizen samen de hele wereld rond. Ze eten in het duurste
restaurant van Parijs, gaan skiën in Vermont en bezoeken ook Nederland. En
iedereen valt als een blok voor de charmes van Norton. Peter Gethers is roman- en
scenarioschrijver, uitgever en inmiddels kattenliefhebber.
The Seven Tales of Reverie W. Edmund Hood 2013-03-25 Let me introduce you to a new
kind of fairy tale! Discover the magic of the daydream world of Reverie. Meet the
Princess Miriam, a delightful, giggley little girl who might well be a kid in your
own neighborhood. Go with her and six of her friends as they pass effortlessly
between our world and Reverie, accompanied by the only cat ever to have been made
a knight! Meet Mara, the greatest sorceress alive and Miriams mentor in magic. The
King and the Kitten. King Ormund has barely begun his reign when he must send his
beloved queen and their baby daughter into our world. The Princess and the cat
Miriam learns that she is more than an ordinary child, as she fi nds her way back
to Reverie, and receives her fairy wings. Sunshine Black and the Giant Hannah
(nicknamed Sunshine) is captured by a giant who tries to make her his pet child.
Starlight Avery befriends a winged pony from Reverie. She and Starlight fl y to
the ice-cream mountain. The Island of Silly Imagine an island populated entirely
by clowns! Princess Miriam and her friend Shakti must go there to enlist the aid
of the clowns in defeating the invading army of mulligrumps. The Treasure of the
Mercaptan Kid Molly discovers a map hidden many years before in her new home. Her
neighbor, Miriam recognizes it as a map of Reverie. The search For Baby Violet
Abbie is utterly devastated when her baby cousin vanishes into thin air right
before her eyes.
The Cat Who Went Underground (The Cat Who... Mysteries, Book 9) Lilian Jackson
Braun 2013-03-28 Murder is only a whisker away... Koko and Yum Yum must come to
Qwill's rescue in Lilian Jackson Braun's captivating mystery The Cat Who Went
Underground. Perfect for crime fans and cat lovers. 'Most detectives do their
legwork on two legs. A few, however, do it on four...' - Associated Press Jim
Qwilleran packs up his old kit bag and his two Siamese cats, Koko and Yum Yum, for
a sun-and-fun summer at his log cabin in Moose County. Their vacation starts off

the-cat-who-came-to-breakfast

ominously with the disappearance of a handyman hired to patch up Qwilleran's
cabin. But the felines really start throwing catfits when they come across a dead
body or two... A serial killer may be right under Koko's nose, and now this
ingenious Siamese must dig deeper to clear poor Qwilleran of suspicion - and dig
up the buried motive for a catastrophic crime. What readers are saying about The
Cat Who... series: 'These [books] make lovely, light-hearted reading with a good
mix of humour and adventure' 'The entire 'Cat Who...' series are a delight for cat
and mystery lovers' 'Quirky - lovely for anyone who owns or has owned an
intelligent cat'
De hospita Roald Dahl 2013-09-12 De hospita is afkomstig uit de bundel Op weg naar
de hemel, die nog tien andere spannende korte verhalen over de duistere facetten
van het menselijke karakter bevat.Een jongeman op zoek naar een slaapplaats
ontmoet een bijzonder toeschietelijke hospita. Roald Dahl, de alom geprezen
schrijver van Sjakie en de chocoladefabriek, De GVR, Matilda en vele andere
klassiekers voor kinderen, schreef ook bundels met korte verhalen voor
volwassenen. Veel van deze betoverend angstaanjagende verhalen zijn verfilmd, en
laten tot op de dag van vandaag iedere lezer huiveren. Dahl kan met recht de
grootmeester van het korte verhaal worden genoemd.
Catch-Up Henry May 2015-03-28 At 67 years of age Raymond Dawkins is all too aware
that his time is slipping away and that his life has been devoid of adventure. Had
he have been a gangster, or even a pirate, there might have been a sense of
fulfilment. His wife, Doris, engrossed in her round of club and church activities,
nags Ray into becoming a "reader" to residents of a local Home for the Elderly.
There he meets a blind man who takes more than a passing interest in Ray's
lamentations. Raymond is catapulted out of his armchair into a series of
experiences that he has to endure, adjust to, and, possibly, conquer. Some of
these are not 'nice'… others serve to restore faith in the human condition.
The Cat Who Came to Breakfast (The Cat Who... Mysteries, Book 16) Lilian Jackson
Braun 2013-03-28 Where does the key to the deaths on Breakfast Island lie? Siamese
cats Koko and Yum Yum, with a little help from Jim Qwilleran, are on the case in
Lilian Jackson Braun's delightful mystery The Cat Who Came to Breakfast. Perfect
for cat lovers and cosy crime fans. 'It's a Wonderful Life meets The Aristocats in
this daft but endearing whodunnit' - Liverpool Daily Post When Jim Qwilleran's
friend Polly decides to spend two weeks on vacation with an old girlfriend in
Oregon, he finds himself at a loose end. But not for long - a visit from Nick
Bamba brings news of a hotbed of mystery. Nick and his wife, Lori, fear that their
new venture, the Domino Inn on recently developed Breakfast Island, won't see out
one summer season let alone a lifetime. And a series of fatal accidents is
beginning to deter further visitors... What readers are saying about The Cat Who
Came to Breakfast: 'Feline [mysteries full of] fun and joviality. The cats are so
perfect yet so comical in their antics you cannot help but laugh' 'Koko at his
best' 'Five stars'
Bobcats Before Breakfast John Kulish 2019-11-01 Bobcats Before Breakfast is the
firsthand account of a twentieth century naturalist, guide, hunter, trapper,
woodsman who spent more than forty years living with and off the land. With grit
and zeal this self-taught naturalist gathered knowledge about how animals live and
shared his findings leading hikes and survival classes at the Harris Center for
Conservation Education in Hancock, NH. Kulish’s daily routine was to rise before
dawn, get out into the woods, and track, observe, and record his findings on deer,
otters, beaver, wildcats—all before breakfast. “I’m still not sure whether I
learned to understand people because they are so much like wild animals, or wild
animals because they are so much like people,” wrote Kulish.
The Cat Who Turned On & Off (The Cat Who... Mysteries, Book 3) Lilian Jackson
Braun 2013-03-28 Feline detectives Koko and Yum Yum get their paws dirty once
again... The Cat Who Turned On & Off from Lilian Jackson Braun is another
captivating case for crime's most unlikely, most unusual and most delightful
detective team. Perfect for fans of cosy crime and clever cats. 'An engaging
tongue-in-cheek yarn with a sting in the tail that won't just appeal to the catlover' - Belfast Telegraph Jim Qwilleran's latest commission is a piece on
Junktown - a ghetto of antique dealers and collectors living in genteel decay.
Enchanted by Junktown and its delightfully bohemian inhabitants, Qwill finds
himself digs in the area, renting two rooms to share with his sleuthing Siamese
companions Koko and Yum Yum. When his landlord C.C. Cobb, one of Junktown's
leading citizens, falls mysteriously to his death, Qwill's famous whiskers begin
to twitch. It's only when Koko develops a passion for tape-recorders, to rival
even that of his journalist mentor, that the vital clues begin to drop into
place... What readers are saying about The Cat Who Turned On & Off: 'If you like
your mysteries cosy, don't pass up this excellent series' 'This book ticked all
the boxes' 'Just fun to read. Wish I had both cats!'
Eleven Patricia Highsmith 2011 The legendary writer Patricia Highsmith is best
remembered today for her chilling psychological thrillers The Talented Mr. Ripley
and Strangers on a Train. A critically acclaimed best seller in Europe, Highsmith
has for too long been underappreciated in the United States. Starting in 2011,
Grove Press will begin to reissue nine of Highsmith's works. Eleven is Highsmith's
first collection of short stories, an arresting group of dark masterpieces of
obsession and foreboding, violence and instability. Here naturalists meet gruesome
ends and unhinged heroes disturb our sympathies. This is a captivating, important
collection from ?one of the truly brilliant short-story writers of the twentieth
century” (Otto Penzler). Includes an introduction by Graham Greene.
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